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SYNOPSIS 
 
From AAIB Report: 
The aircraft took off from the grass strip, towards rising ground at close to its maximum all up weight.  It 
encountered turbulence and then made a forced landing after the end of the runway and was extensively 
damaged.  Whilst the aircraft's performance figures show that it should have been able to complete this 
manoeuvre, the aircraft did not perform as expected.  One safety recommendation has been made 
 
FOLLOW UP ACTION 
 
The one Safety Recommendation made by the AAIB following their investigation is reproduced below together with 
the CAA's response. 
 
 
Recommendation 2008-001 
 
It is therefore recommended that the CAA, in conjunction with the BMAA and PFA, ensure that during the check 
flight for a permit to fly revalidation, the aircraft's performance, at its maximum certified takeoff weight, is confirmed. 
 
CAA Response 
 
The CAA accepts this recommendation. The CAA has raised this issue with the BMAA and PFA, who have 
reviewed their internal processes in this area to ensure that an aircraft's performance at its maximum certificated 
weight is properly reviewed and accepted before the certificate of validity is issued or renewed.  The CAA will 
continue to monitor the situation as part of its regulatory oversight of those approved organisations. 
 

CAA Status - Closed 
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This publication provides the initial CAA response to each Safety Recommendation made by the Air Accidents Investigation Branch, Department of Transport.
 It is published 

by the Safety Investigation and Data Department, Safety Regulation Group, Civil Aviation Authority, Aviation House, Gatwick Airport South, West Sussex, RH6 0YR.  
Tel: 01293 573220  Fax:  01293 573972  Telex:  878753.
The current status and the final responses to all Safety Recommendations are contained in an annual AAIB report entitled AIR ACCIDENTS INVESTIGATION 
BRANCH (AAIB) SAFETY RECOMMENDATIONS AND RESPONSES.

 
Status 'CLOSED' or 'OPEN' indicates completion or not of all actions judged appropriate by the CAA in response to the Recommendation.
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